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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, January 06, 2016 4:04 PM

To: houa_clinical@yahoo.com

Cc: Dornfeld, Matt (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 1126 Albemarle Street

Hi Houa, 

Per the hearing officer, she is willing to grant an additional 2 weeks to get your mechanical, warm-air and bldg. 

permits finaled.  If the permits are not finaled by then, Matt Dornfeld will process the vacant building fee and 

you may appeal at the assessment hearing level at that time.  

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 

Fax: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


